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Blessed is the man
who trusts in the LORD, and

whose hope is the LORD.
Jeremiah 17:7
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WELCOME

WORSHIP SERVICE - June 16, 2024

WORSHIP IN SINGING - Kelly & Karen Lesser

WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER - Daniel Schulz

OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

OFFERTORY - Emma Klassen

WORSHIP IN SINGING

SPECIAL # - Kaelin Dyck

FATHER’S DAY TRIBUTE

BIBLE PRESENTATION

MESSAGE - Peter Redekopp
Lessons from Church History - Part II

CLOSING SONG

CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

 
Following today’s service there will be prayer 

available in the Pastor’s study.



NEXT SUNDAY - CHURCH PICNIC at Stanley Park, 
Shelter #2. Church service starts at 10:30 
followed by Roll Kuchen and Watermelon 
lunch. 
Donations for lunch will go to The Bunker 
Youth Ministry and Morden Youth for Christ. 
Contact Renee if you are willing to bring a salad.
*Note: there will not be an organized hotdog supper 
this year.

Baptism/Membership Classes will be 
offered beginning sometime in mid-September for 
anyone considering Baptism or Membership at 
Glencross.

Summer Schedule - Beginning on Sunday, June 30th-
Sept.1st, there will be no Sunday School and the 
Worship Service will begin at 10 am.

Last Sunday's Deacon Affirmation Vote Results:
• Art & Carol Letkeman - Affirmed
• Daniel & Helene Schulz - Affirmed
• Ike & Martha Klassen - Not Affirmed

Pastor Peter Vacation/Sabbatical Schedule 
Beginning June 23-Aug. 12 Pastor Peter and Audrey will 
be taking time off for vacation along with one month of 
allotted Sabbatical time to prepare for the upcoming fall 
ministry season.

COMING UP
June 25 - Sunday School Staff Work Night @ 7:30
July 3 - VBS Staff Training @ 7:30
July 9 - VBS setup @ 7:00. Everyone is welcome to 
come help.
July 14-18 Scuba VBS. Use the link on the Glencross 
church website to register.



The Sunday School Department is looking to add more teachers 
for this fall. Due to the growing number of children, we will be 
adding 2 more classes. Please prayerfully consider helping in 
this ministry. Talk to Megan or Amanda if you have any 
questions.

 GIVE  THANKS
                to the          Lord       

                   FOR HE is
                           good 

                                             Psalm 136:1

PRAISE and  PRAYER
• Praise God for the many faithful believers 

throughout church history that have sought to 
honor the Lord with their lives.

• Praise God that Wes Driedger was able to come 
home from the hospital this past week.

• Pray for the preparation for this summer's VBS July 
14-18.

• Pray for God’s guidance and wisdom for those in 
positions of authority over us.

• Pray for safety and protection for this summer's 
work and vacation activities.

________________________________________________


